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Mary Rose School 2022-2023

To: All parents
Date: 24™ February, 2023

5.

Monthly Circular (March)

Student Handbook: Please check or sign each section in the Student’s handbook every day
for any updates including the “Parents/Teachers Correspondence”, Progress Report,
Calendar and Time-table to maintain regular communication.

Students are required to wear summer school uniform starting on 2" May, 2023 (Tuesday).
Please refer to item no. 17 of the Parent’s Handbook for details and regulations regarding
the summer school uniform.

School will be closed on 71" March, 2023 (Tuesday) for Staff Development Day. Students
do not have to come back to school.

To prevent the spread of diseases such as COVID-19 and influenza in school,
parents/guardians please mark down the temperature and the result of the COVID-19
Rapid Antigen Test of your child on the Student’s Handbook every day before sending
him/her to school.

Fees for March 2023 will be charged via Autopay on 31 March, 2023.

<For any enquiries, please contact the school social worker.>

Mary Rose School



